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Annual report for the year ending April 2020 

During the year the club has had an interesting programme of monthly talks, visits and social events such as 
lunches, a barbeque and a skittles evening at the Royal Oak which were enjoyed by our members and their 
partners.  All our regular activities are now suspended because of the coronavirus restrictions though we are 
trying to hold a virtual monthly meeting using Zoom. 

Membership of the club is now open to all retired people and we would welcome anyone who would like to 
join us.  Up to date details of what is happening will be announced on our club webpage at 
www.probusonline.org/church-wilne as soon as they have been confirmed.  Anyone wishing to be part of 
these virtual meetings or any other club activity, please contact our Chairman, Michael Thacker on email at 
michaelnewdigate@aol.com or by phone on 07774 429 774, so that he can supply you with the details. 
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